[bookmark: _GoBack]As stated in the letter sent home from Superintendent Joseph D' Angelo, the Maryvale School District, in accordance with Fire and Safety regulations, will be enforcing the monitoring of areas designated by signage as "NO PARKING FIRE LANE" areas in the front and back of the school.  If emergency responders ever needed access to our buildings during an event, these areas must be kept open to ensure easy accessibility to the building.  These signs have always been in place, but have been disregarded during events held at the buildings.  Effective immediately, the Cheektowaga Police Department will begin monitoring the no parking areas and issuing tickets to those cars parked in these areas.  Please refrain from parking in the NO PARKING areas. 

The campus map below designates the permissible parking areas (in green) and the no parking areas (in red).
 
